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10th November 2023 

 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carers, 
 

Winter Wonderland Model Fairground Rides 
Project 

 

As part of our design technology learning in Year 6 this term, we 

will be designing and constructing electrically operated model 

fairground rides- with a winter wonderland twist! This project will 

take place during the week beginning 4th December 2023.  

During the week, the children will learn about different mechanisms and how they 

work and they will design, create and construct their own moving fairground model. 

The project will combine art, science and design technology in line with the National 

Curriculum, whilst allowing the children to be creative and get into the festive spirit!  

The cost for this project, which includes all materials, is £5.00 per child for which we 
invite you to make a voluntary contribution.  If you are already signed up with 

PARENTPAY you can pay this online by debit or credit card.  Please contact the office 

if you haven’t yet registered with PARENTPAY so that we can re-issue you with your 

PARENTPAY code.  We will, of course, always be ready to help in cases of genuine 

financial difficulty – please do speak in confidence with the School Finance Assistant. 

Your child will make their own model, which they will then bring home.   
 

We would love a few volunteers to come in and support with the making of the 
models. We would need support on the following days and times: 
 

Tuesday 5th December        8:35am-12:30pm 

Wednesday 6th December   8:35am-10:15am 

Thursday 7th December         8:35am-12:30pm 

Friday 8th December             8:35am-12:30pm 
 

If you think that you could help on any of these dates, and have a school DBS 

certificate already in place, please do let us know via the office. 
 

We are looking forward to an exciting week. 

Yours sincerely,  

Year 6 Team  


